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8 April 2015 

 
Malta International Fireworks Festival 2015 

Fireworks Display in Bugibba, St. Paul’s Bay 
  
  
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that a fireworks display will be 
held in Bugibba, St. Paul’s Bay on Saturday, 2 May 2015. 

Fireworks will be let off from pontoons placed inside the area A, B, C and D as shown on attached 
chart. 
 
The pontoons will be placed in position at about 1400 hrs and removed as soon as the display 
finishes. 
 
The time of the display is from 2300 hrs to 2330 hrs (Local time). 
 
All vessels and bathers are warned to keep well clear and maintain a safe distance of not less than 
200 metres from the pontoons during the above mentioned display. Mariners are to note the above 
and navigate with caution and slow speed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chart Affected: BA 211b, 2538 




